
PO Box 2234



Huntsville, Al 35804

September 25, 2010

Ty Samples
Samples Property

305 Church St.

Huntsville, Al 35801
Dear Mr. Samples
As you know, Science and Technology are becoming increasingly important in virtually every facet of our lives.  Whether putting a man on Mars, improving the efficiency of our military, or better implementing technology in our day-to-day lives, innovative minds continue to tackle difficult problems and improve our understanding of the world around us.   

Maker’s Local 256 is a non-profit organization dedicated to innovation.  Our mission is to provide a workspace for ambitious minds in our community and encourage them to explore the possibilities of science, technology and the arts.  Since 2008, we have welcomed over 40 members whose expertise ranges from computer technology to robotics, sustainability, print making, and manufacturing.

This wide range of specialties has allowed Makers to complete complex projects both novel and practical.  For instance, one member developed a home foundry which is capable of melting and casting metals which can then be used in other projects.  We have also successfully implemented our own security system which allows access to our workshop using the serial number of a member’s USB jump-drive.    

As a non-profit organization, Maker’s Local 256 is dependent solely on the donations of its members and the community, and that is why we need your support.  We would appreciate a donation in the amount of $100.00, $250.00, $500.00, or $1000.00 in order to continue to provide resources and space for the innovative minds in our community.  We will also accept donations of used equipment or machinery on a case by case basis.

For more information on how to donate, or if you would like to learn more about Maker’s Local 256, please feel free to visit our website at https://256.makerslocal.org.  Thank you for your consideration and your commitment to science and technology in our community.  We look forward to hearing from you soon.    

Regards,
Brian Scott Walker

Secretary, Makers Local 256
All donations are tax-deductible, as Maker’s Local 256 is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization.

